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***Hillsboro Community Foundation Awards $161,589 for Fire Relief*** 
 

Thank you, Hillsboro! 
 
More than 200 individuals, businesses, and community groups stepped up in support of our 
neighbors who were displaced by the New Year’s Day fires in downtown Hillsboro. These tax-
deductible contributions to the Hillsboro Community Foundation continue to provide real-time 
infusions of money necessary to deal with urgent and pressing welfare needs caused by the 
fires.   
 
The Hillsboro Community Foundation has awarded $161,589 in grants to our community 
partners Bienestar and the Hillsboro Downtown Partnership to get assistance into the hands of 
families and business owners. With $30,000 in funding, Bienestar was able to relocate, secure 
new homes, and provide essential services for families whose homes were destroyed in the 
apartment fire. The Hillsboro Downtown Partnership was granted $131,589 and is overseeing 
the business grant-making process as losses and needs are assessed. 
 
Special thanks to the Hillsboro Rotary Foundation and Intel for helping launch our fundraising 
efforts. Businesses and neighbors rallied by conducting various fundraisers across Hillsboro.  We 
are proud and gratified that our community came together in such a big way.  Thank you. 
 
Fire Relief donations will be accepted by the Foundation through March 31, 2022. 
 
About Hillsboro Community Foundation 
 
Hillsboro Community Foundation (HCF) enhances the livability and quality of life in our 
community by promoting and facilitating charitable giving to address local needs. For 35 years, 
HCF has been a vehicle for people to make a lasting difference in the community causes they 
care about.  HCF’s central purpose is to serve the needs and goals of donors who wish to better 
this community, now and in the future. 
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